From: Janet Baker <jbaker@nsgeu.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, October 01, 2014 2:29 PM

To: Office

Subject: Law Amendments Committee Hearings re Bill #1

To the Law Amendments Committee;

My name is Janet M Baker, 135 Hartlin Settlement Rd, RR2 Jeddore Oyster Pond NS B0J 1W0
Ph#1-902-845-2643
Resident of the Eastern Shore, Nova Scotia

| wish to have my concerns on record at the House in regards to Bill #1.

Many workers in Nova Scotia are sickened with the way Government has handled With Bill 1, and
taking away the democratic right of workers who are affected by health care restructuring.

I have been employed since 1980 and | have never witnessed such actions that are totally directed to
the unionized labour and in Nova Scotia.

This is such a struggle and fight for everyone in Nova Scotia and we are the window with all
Canadians watching. We have fought for the right to allow workers the to vote. Our Provincial
Government must not destroy all our rights.....if they don't show a change a of heart than we are living
in a Province under a dictator. -

Furthermore | am going to point out that the majority of workers in our Regional Health Authorities are
women. It has taken years to gain the respect and equal rights throughout the making of history. We
have worked hard, and the people who continue to work hard for labour rights today.

| have never pleaded with the Liberal Government today, but | ask you to do your part to support me
since in request that the workers be allowed to vote and that you allow workers to exercise their right
in a free country that we live in the system that we have established for fair labour rights in Nova
Scaotia.

Respectfully yours,

Janet M Baker

Janet Baker, NSGEU
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